Derby Dog Park Meeting Notes
September 18, 2024

Members Present: Bob Kelley, Kerry Kwevurski, Patty Beckwith, Cindy Fort, Ann Kelley, Tracy
Becken, Elaine Lockwood.

Others Present: None.

6:00 pm: Kerry opened the meeting.

PetSafe Grant:

Bob is to contact the concrete company about pouring a slab at the entrance to the park asap, to
eliminate the mud and ice issue during winter/spring. The committee discussed using StayMat

and gravel, but Bob felt the concrete would be best. (est. cost at $3,000)

Bob is to contact the fence company to make the repairs to the fencing and gates. (est. cost $2,000)
Hopefully this can be done soon.

New signs have been ordered from Memphremagog Press, with the new logo for PetSafe, as they
requested as part of the grant $$. Kerry asked to be notified when the signs are ready so they can
be installed and photos sent to PetSafe.

Bob is to order 3 new benches from the company we previously obtained them from, one is being
paid for by donation as a memorial gift from Elaine Lockwood, he has the engraving info for that
bench. Total cost with shipping TBD. Bob is to let Cindy know the cost of the bench with shipping
so Elaine can write a check. Volunteers to assemble and place the benches when they arrive.

There was discussion about a new trash container, the committee suggested a durable metal
container, Bob felt we should order a plastic 30 gallon container instead. TBD

The pool construction will be postponed until spring.
Park Maintenance:

We are still waiting for mulch to be delivered, but now may have to wait until spring as well, in
order to remove the new fallen leaves.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Submitted by Kerry Wevurski



